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No. 50-315
Docket No. 50-316

American Electric Power Service
Corporation

Indiana and Michigan Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. John E. Dolan

Vice Chairman
Engineering and Construction

1 Riverside Plaza
Columbus, OH 43216

Gentlemen:

This letter refers to the telephone conversation on August 28, 1984, between
J. I. McMillen of this office and Mr. W. Nichols, Training Manager D. C. Cook

Nuclear Plant concerning the Confirmatory Action Letter issued on August 21,
1984.

Based on the matters discussed we have reevaluated the exam results taking
into consideration the additional comments supplied by D. C. Cook Training
personnel and conclude that the senior operator (SOP-30036-1) has passed the
examination and may be returned to licensed duties.

Sincerely,
-- "'"
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cc: W. G. Smith, Jr., Plant Manager
DMB/Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
Ronald Callen, Michigan

Public Service Commission
EIS Coordinator, USEPA

Region 5 Office

R. L. Spessard, Director
Division of Reactor Safety
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